Canteen newsletter info

Welcome back to Term two, a new winter menu has been sent home to all families, if you did not receive one please pop by the canteen and pick one up or access the digital version on the newsletter.

The canteen has a new contact number 0410894457, the old number will no longer be available after week two.

Soup and a half buttered roll are back for winter. We also have a new recess menu item, Hawaiin pizza square.

Items no longer available include yogo's, pizza toast, small bottles of water and banana chills.

A big thankyou to our new volunteers, we are still needing volunteers on our very busy Fridays, if you think you may be available to help out on a fortnightly or monthly basis please pop in and see Jo or Lisa.

Jo and Lisa

Canteen supervisors